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I-35 pavement marking project covers 
 Coffey, Osage and Franklin counties 

 
The Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) has started a pavement marking 

project on I-35. The work begins at the I-35/U.S. 75 junction and continues northeast to 

Eisenhower Road at Ottawa. 

The existing pavement markings are being removed and replaced. North- and 

southbound I-35 traffic will be restricted to one lane with a reduced speed limit at the work 

zone. Weather permitting, the project should be finished by late July. 

KDOT awarded the construction contract of $950,000 to Traffic Control Company of St. 

Louis, Mo. Persons with questions may contact Troy Howard at the KDOT office in 

Garnett, (785) 448-5446, or Priscilla Petersen at the Chanute KDOT office, (620) 902-

6433. 

#### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Office of Public Affairs, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Floor West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 Voice/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 
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